
 
 

CITY OF CAPITOLA   
HISTORICAL MUSEUM BOARD 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  
the Historical Museum Board Meeting  

scheduled for Thursday, January 12, 2023 
has been canceled. 

It will be rescheduled for a later date.  
 

 
POSTED:   1/10/2023  
Chloé Woodmansee, Assistant to the City Manager 


